Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tavarez, lke [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com)

Sent: Monday, August 09, 2010 2:56 PM

To: Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov)
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Pat Ellis; Reed, Timothy
Subject: COG - Sampling Notifications Eddy County, NM

COG. - Beech Federal #2 Tank Battery
Section 25, T17S, R27E
Eddy County, New Mexico

COG - Berry A Federal #1 Well
Section 21, T17S, R30E
Eddy County, New Mexico

COG - East High Lonesome Tank Battery
Section 14, T16S, R39E Eddy County, New Mexico
Eddy County, NM

Terry,

Tetra Tech will be onsite to collected soil samples at the Beech Federal #2 Tank Battery on Tuesday (8-10-10). In
addition, we will assess the Berry A Federal on Wednesday (8-11-10) and the East High Lonesome Tank Battery on
Thursday (8-12-10). We will call you if we have delays or cancel due to weather. Based on the drilling assessment
performed on the Spruce (1st spill), we will scheduled the drilling rig to assess the 2nd spill. 1 will notify you when the rig
is available, thanks

ke Tavarez, PG Baonior Project Managey
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lke. Tavarez@tetratech com
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